
 

 
          

 
                                    Please reply to: 

City of Westminster 
Portland House,  
Bressenden Place, 
London, SW1E 5RS 

Claude Abi-Gerges      Direct Line/Voicemail: 07500 809 620 
Email: gward@westminster.gov.uk 

 
           

Date: 4th December 2018   
 
 
 
Dear Carolina, 
 
Ongoing Employment Support from Capital Arches Group 
 
I just wanted to thank you for your continued support of our employment support programme.  
To date, I have been informed that you have placed 33 people into employment through Recruit 
London, and one of this intake has now started your management training programme and will 
become a Shift Manager next year.  The person in question, I understand, is a mother of three 
and the flexibility you offer suits her family very well. 
 
I look forward to our continuing collaboration to assist our residents into work, and as you have 
emphasised before, the chance to advance in your structured career development scheme.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Greg Ward 
Director of Economy 
 

 

                                                                                           
Greg Ward 

Director of Economy 


